
  a 3447 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 3447 # moschopoieo {mos-khop-oy-eh'-o}; from 3448 and 4160;
to fabricate the image of a bullock: -- make {a} calf.[ql

  a 3792 # ochlopoieo {okh-lop-oy-eh'-o}; from 3793 and 4160; to
make a crowd, i.e. raise a public disturbance: -- gather {a}
company.[ql

  abide 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- {abide}, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  agree 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + {agree}, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  alive 2227 # zoopoieo {dzo-op-oy-eh'-o}; from the same as 2226
and 4160; to (re-)vitalize (literally or figuratively): -- make
{alive}, give life, quicken.[ql

  any 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without {any} delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  appoint 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, {appoint},
X avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth),
cast out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without
any delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain,
give, have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the
ship, make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe,
ordain, perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising
up, X secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, +
transgress the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  arts 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise",
i.e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
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execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- commit, deeds, do, exact, keep, require, use
{arts}.[ql

  as 4364 # prospoieomai {pros-poy-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 4314 and 4160; to do forward for oneself, i.e. pretend (as
if about to do a thing): -- make {as} though.[ql

  avenge 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
{avenge}, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth),
cast out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without
any delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain,
give, have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the
ship, make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe,
ordain, perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising
up, X secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, +
transgress the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  band 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
{band} together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  be 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of an
obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, {be}, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  bear 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, {bear}, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  bewray 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + {bewray}, bring (forth),
cast out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without
any delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain,
give, have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the
ship, make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe,
ordain, perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising
up, X secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, +
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transgress the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  bring 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, {bring} (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  by 5499 # cheiropoietos {khi-rop-oy'-ay-tos}; from 5495 and a
derivative of 4160; manufactured, i.e. of human construction: --
made {by} (make with) hands.[ql

  calf 3447 # moschopoieo {mos-khop-oy-eh'-o}; from 3448 and
4160; to fabricate the image of a bullock: -- make a {calf}.[ql

  cast 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), {cast} out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  cause 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
{cause}, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  commit 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, {commit}, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  commit 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise",
 i.e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
 which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- {commit}, deeds, do, exact, keep, require, use
arts.[ql

  company 3792 # ochlopoieo {okh-lop-oy-eh'-o}; from 3793 and
4160; to make a crowd, i.e. raise a public disturbance: --
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gather a {company}.[ql

  content 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + {content}, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  continue 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, {continue}, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  deal 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, {deal}, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  deed 4162 # poiesis {poy'-ay-sis}; from 4160; action, i.e.
performance (of the law): -- {deed}.[ql

  deeds 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise",
i.e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- commit, {deeds}, do, exact, keep, require, use
arts.[ql

  delay 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any {delay},
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  do 0017 # agathopoios {ag-ath-op-oy-os'}; from 18 and 4160; a
well-doer, i.e. virtuous: -- them that {do} well.[ql

  do 2140 # eupoiia {yoo-poy-ee'-ah}; from a compound of 2095
and 4160; well-doing, i.e. beneficence: -- to {do} good.[ql
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  do 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of an
obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) {do}(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  do 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise", i.
e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- commit, deeds, {do}, exact, keep, require, use
arts.[ql

  doer 4163 # poietes {poy-ay-tace'}; from 4160; a performer;
specifically, a "poet"; -- {doer}, poet.[ql

  doing 2569 # kalopoieo {kal-op-oy-eh'-o}; from 2570 and 4160;
to do well, i.e. live virtuously: -- well {doing}.[ql

  bewray 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + {bewray}, bring (forth),
cast out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without
any delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain,
give, have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the
ship, make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe,
ordain, perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising
up, X secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, +
transgress the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  evil-doer 2555 # kakopoios {kak-op-oy-os'}; from 2556 and 4160;
 a bad-doer; (specifically) a criminal: -- {evil-doer},
malefactor.[ql

  exact 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise",
i.e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- commit, deeds, do, {exact}, keep, require, use
arts.[ql

  execute 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), {execute}, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
 have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  exercise 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, {exercise}, fulfil, gain, give,
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 have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  forth 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring ({forth}), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  fulfil 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, {fulfil}, gain, give,
 have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  gain 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, {gain}, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  gather 3792 # ochlopoieo {okh-lop-oy-eh'-o}; from 3793 and
4160; to make a crowd, i.e. raise a public disturbance: --
{gather} a company.[ql

  give 2227 # zoopoieo {dzo-op-oy-eh'-o}; from the same as 2226
and 4160; to (re-)vitalize (literally or figuratively): -- make
alive, {give} life, quicken.[ql

  give 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, {give}, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  good 2140 # eupoiia {yoo-poy-ee'-ah}; from a compound of 2095
and 4160; well-doing, i.e. beneficence: -- to do {good}.[ql

  hands 5499 # cheiropoietos {khi-rop-oy'-ay-tos}; from 5495 and
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a derivative of 4160; manufactured, i.e. of human construction: -
- made by (make with) {hands}.[ql

  have 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + {have} purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  have 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, {have},
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  hold 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
{hold}, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  is 4161 # poiema {poy'-ay-mah}; from 4160; a product, i.e.
fabric (literally or figuratively): -- thing that {is} made,
workmanship.[ql

  journeying 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged
form of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X {journeying}, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
 make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  keep 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, {keep}, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql
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  keep 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise",
i.e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- commit, deeds, do, exact, {keep}, require, use
arts.[ql

  law 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the {law},
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  lay 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + {lay} wait, + lighten the ship, make,
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  life 2227 # zoopoieo {dzo-op-oy-eh'-o}; from the same as 2226
and 4160; to (re-)vitalize (literally or figuratively): -- make
alive, give {life}, quicken.[ql

  lighten 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + {lighten} the ship,
 make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  made 4161 # poiema {poy'-ay-mah}; from 4160; a product, i.e.
fabric (literally or figuratively): -- thing that is {made},
workmanship.[ql

  made 5499 # cheiropoietos {khi-rop-oy'-ay-tos}; from 5495 and
a derivative of 4160; manufactured, i.e. of human construction: -
- {made} by (make with) hands.[ql

  make 2227 # zoopoieo {dzo-op-oy-eh'-o}; from the same as 2226
and 4160; to (re-)vitalize (literally or figuratively): --
{make} alive, give life, quicken.[ql

  make 3447 # moschopoieo {mos-khop-oy-eh'-o}; from 3448 and
4160; to fabricate the image of a bullock: -- {make} a calf.[ql

  make 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
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band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, {make},
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  make 4364 # prospoieomai {pros-poy-eh'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 4314 and 4160; to do forward for oneself, i.e. pretend (as
if about to do a thing): -- {make} as though.[ql

  make 5499 # cheiropoietos {khi-rop-oy'-ay-tos}; from 5495 and
a derivative of 4160; manufactured, i.e. of human construction: -
- made by ({make} with) hands.[ql

  malefactor 2555 # kakopoios {kak-op-oy-os'}; from 2556 and
4160; a bad-doer; (specifically) a criminal: -- evil-doer,
{malefactor}.[ql

  me 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of an
obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move {me}, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  mean 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X {mean}, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  move 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things {move} me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  none 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + {none} of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
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secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  observe 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, {observe}, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  of 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of an
obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none {of} these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  ordain 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, {ordain},
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  out 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot {out}, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  out 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast {out},
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  peacemaker 1518 # eirenopoios {i-ray-nop-oy-os'}; from 1518
and 4160; pacificatory, i.e. (subjectively) peaceable: --
{peacemaker}.[ql ***. eiro. See 1515, 4483, 5346.[ql
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  perform 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
{perform}, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  poet 4163 # poietes {poy-ay-tace'}; from 4160; a performer;
specifically, a "poet"; -- doer, {poet}.[ql

  provide 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, {provide}, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  purchase 4046 # peripoieomai {per-ee-poy-eh'-om-ahee}; middle
voice from 4012 and 4160; to make around oneself, i.e. acquire
(buy): -- {purchase}.[ql

  purged 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have {purged}, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  purpose 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, {purpose}, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  put 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, {put}, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
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work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  quicken 2227 # zoopoieo {dzo-op-oy-eh'-o}; from the same as
2226 and 4160; to (re-)vitalize (literally or figuratively): --
make alive, give life, {quicken}.[ql

  raising 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + {raising} up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  require 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to
"practise", i.e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus
differing from 4160, which properly refers to a single act); by
implication, to execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to
collect (dues), fare (personally): -- commit, deeds, do, exact,
keep, {require}, use arts.[ql

  secure 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
{secure}, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress
the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  shew 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
{shew}, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  ship 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the {ship}, make,
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  shoot 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
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(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X {shoot} out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  spend 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, {spend}, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  take 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, {take}, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  tarry 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, {tarry}, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  tent-maker 4635 # skenopoios {skay-nop-oy-os'}; from 4633 and
4160; a manufacturer of tents: -- {tent-maker}.[ql

  that 0017 # agathopoios {ag-ath-op-oy-os'}; from 18 and 4160;
a well-doer, i.e. virtuous: -- them {that} do well.[ql

  that 4161 # poiema {poy'-ay-mah}; from 4160; a product, i.e.
fabric (literally or figuratively): -- thing {that} is made,
workmanship.[ql

  the 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress {the} law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  the 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
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an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten {the} ship, make,
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  them 0017 # agathopoios {ag-ath-op-oy-os'}; from 18 and 4160;
a well-doer, i.e. virtuous: -- {them} that do well.[ql

  these 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of {these} things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  thing 4161 # poiema {poy'-ay-mah}; from 4160; a product, i.e.
fabric (literally or figuratively): -- {thing} that is made,
workmanship.[ql

  things 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these {things} move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  though 4364 # prospoieomai {pros-poy-eh'-om-ahee}; middle
voice from 4314 and 4160; to do forward for oneself, i.e.
pretend (as if about to do a thing): -- make as {though}.[ql

  to 2140 # eupoiia {yoo-poy-ee'-ah}; from a compound of 2095
and 4160; well-doing, i.e. beneficence: -- {to} do good.[ql

  together 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band {together}, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth),
cast out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without
any delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain,
give, have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the
ship, make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe,
ordain, perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising
up, X secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, +
transgress the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  transgress 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged
form of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
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delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + {transgress}
the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  up 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of an
obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising {up}, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  use 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise", i.
e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- commit, deeds, do, exact, keep, require, {use}
arts.[ql

  wait 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay {wait}, + lighten the ship, make,
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  well 0017 # agathopoios {ag-ath-op-oy-os'}; from 18 and 4160;
a well-doer, i.e. virtuous: -- them that do {well}.[ql

  well 2569 # kalopoieo {kal-op-oy-eh'-o}; from 2570 and 4160;
to do well, i.e. live virtuously: -- {well} doing.[ql

  with 5499 # cheiropoietos {khi-rop-oy'-ay-tos}; from 5495 and
a derivative of 4160; manufactured, i.e. of human construction: -
- made by (make {with}) hands.[ql

  without 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + {without} any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  work 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
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hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
{work}, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  workmanship 4161 # poiema {poy'-ay-mah}; from 4160; a product,
i.e. fabric (literally or figuratively): -- thing that is made,
{workmanship}.[ql

  would 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
({would}) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  yield 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, {yield}. Compare 4238.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 

Page 16

12/9/2021


